
November 2016

Friendly Reminders:
k Please come all the way in the 

classroom to pick up your child. We 
know there is a lot of congestion at 
the doorway but for their safety we 
need to be sure every child is leaving 
with a parent.

k As the cold weather approaches, 
please label all coats and boots.

k Thank you all our parents for 
providing (in advance) supplies, food 
or their time to ensure our Halloween 
Parties will be "Spook'tacular!

k Please be sure your child's name is 
written on all Scholastic order forms.  
We have many  submitted and would 
feel bad if any orders were missed. 

 
Dixy (Lion) 

11th

(780) 591-4333    twobytwomeandyou.com

Important Dates:
Nov. 10 Field Trip Permission Forms Due
Nov. 11 Remembrance Day No School
Nov. 14 & 15 Fall Break No School
Nov. 18 Last day to sign up for Cookie 
Exchange
Nov. 23 & 24 Library Field Trip 

Wow, we cannot believe that we are already planning 
November, but it is said that time flies when you’re 
having fun, which is an understatement for us! October 
was filled with pumpkins, Fall Fun and our upcoming 
Halloween parties, but we are switching gears once more 
to join our adventurous friend, The Cat in the Hat and 
some of his friends. We are excited to start exploring 
the creative art of rhyming and language that Dr. Seuss 
has shared with us through a few of his fun and silly 
stories! Some of our play centers will include a fishing 
hole, an interactive puppet theatre and many more that 
you will just have to come and discover with us! As we 
explore language and books, we will also celebrate books 
with a trip to the Stony Plain library near the end of the 
month! We have so many fun activities planned for our 
little friends, we look forward to another enjoyable and 
memorable month!
Hugs,
Miss Stephanie & Miss Kendal 

Happy Birthday 

November 2021

Friendly Reminders:
k As the cold weather approaches, 

please be sure to label all coats 
and boots.

k Please be sure you are signed 
up for the REMIND APP.  Reach 
out to 
misskelli@twobytowmeandyou.c-
om if you need assistance, 
(more than one 
parent/guardian can be a part 
of the app).

k SCHOOL PHOTOS TAKE PLACE THIS 
MONTH

k Thank you for your 
understanding with COVID-
protocols... we truly appreciate 
your continued help in making 
drop-off and pick-up a smooth 
process.  

Thomas 
(Lion) 27th

(780) 591-4333    
twobytwomeandyou.com

Important Dates:
Nov. 1 Student Photos in class time 
(Lions)
Nov. 2 Student Photos in class time 
(Elephants & Monkeys)
Nov. 11 Remembrance Day 
(No School Elephants/Monkeys)
Nov. 17/18 National Child Day (small 
in class celebration)
Nov. 26 PARENT cookie exchange 
deadline to sign-up (details will be 
sent home)

Wow, we cannot believe that we are already 
planning November, but it is said that time flies 
when you’re having fun, which is an 
understatement for us! We are switching gears 
once more to join our adventurous friend, The Cat 
in the Hat and some of his friends. We are 
excited to start exploring the creative art of 
rhyming and language that Dr. Seuss has shared 
with us through a few of his fun and silly stories! 
Some of our play centers will include a fishing 
hole, an interactive puppet theatre and many 
more! We have so many fun activities planned for 
our little friends, we look forward to another 
enjoyable and memorable month!

Hugs,
Miss Stephanie, Miss Tegan, Miss Kelli, Miss 
Sulina, and Miss Ericka
info@twobytwomeandyou.com

Happy Birthday 


